MHRB Appeals: Barrett #2015-0022
DOT #2016-0001

July 13, 2016

Dear Supervisors,
I urge you to support the rulings made by the Mendocino Historical Review Board.

#2015-0022: I knew the previous owner of this property, Jennifer Nash. When her MHRB application
was denied for a dormer and other modifications on her property, she accepted the decision of the
Review Board and found alternative ways to meet her living situation. That's what residents of the
Mendocino Historic District do to support its integrity. The new owners of this property have requested
many, many changes to their house and outbuildings and have been granted all (including a dormer)
except for enlarging the tool shed. Enough is enough! I agree with the Review Board that the tool shed
is large enough as is. It and can be utilized for a new function without expansion. Please uphold the
MHRB decision.

#2016-0001: The public spoke clearly at the MHRB meeting: stairs with railings are essential
components to the ADA compliant ramp located at Main and Kasten Streets. The Review Board
Members saw the value in requiring these elements be built concurrent with the access ramp.
Please uphold their decision.
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